
  
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Plainville Fire 
District, County of Onondaga, State of New York, will hold a workshop on Tuesday, 
August 15, 2023 at 7 p.m., at the Plainville Fire Station Number 1, New York State 
Route 370, Plainville, New York 13137 to discuss the condition of emergency response 
and the effect on public safety and other matters which may legally come before them.   
 
The public and the media are encouraged to attend. 

 
 
 

Dated: 26 July 2023 
Kathryn A. Thomas 
Board Secretary/Treasurer 
Plainville Fire District 

 


